CONSELLERIA D'EDUCACIÓ, INVESTIGACIÓ, CULTURA I ESPORT

ENGLISH EXAM 2nd TERM . ( 2° GES Semipresencial. FPA
Torrevieja)
NOMBRE
1).Write an <u>Affirmative /Negative or Interrogative</u> sentence using the following grammatical issues.(10 <i>points</i> )
1. Simple Present
2 .Some
3.Any
4.Present Continuous
5.There was/were
2). Choose the correct answer. (5 points)
<ul> <li>1.Are they hungry? I can /must/should offer them some salad.</li> <li>2.The book is great. You should/can/ must read it.</li> <li>3.I don't go sailing because I shouldn't/ can/can't swim.</li> <li>4.It is very hot. We can/shouldn't /must go to the beach.</li> <li>5.Do you like this bike? Must/can/should you buy it?</li> </ul>
3). Translate into English.(15points)
1.No estuve en el mercado la semana pasada.
2.No trabajasteis ayer.
3.¿ Qué ocurre?
4. ¿Puedes buscar algo especial?.
5. La comida está mala.No puedes comértela.

Eugenio Segarra Torregrosa 1 03183 Torrevieja (Alicante)

CONSELLERIA D'EDUCACIÓ, INVESTIGACIÓ, CULTURA I ESPORT

4)Translate into Spanish (15 points)
1. They were at the museum!.
2. Why was she so dissapointed?
3.Did she like that skirt?
4 Let's go to the cinema.
5. We can't see the castle because it's foggy.
5) Write questions about the words in bold. (10 points)
1.
We were at the shopping center in the afternoon.
2
They were dissapointed because it was cold and wet.
3
Laura travelled to Egypt <u>last year.</u>
4
They started work <u>at 8.00</u> .
5
<u>No</u> , we aren't visiting my family today.
6) Write the works between breekets in the Simple Past (10 naints)
6). Write the verbs between brackets in the Simple Past (10 points) 1. Where(be) your phone?.
2 We(not travel) by plane.
3. She (rent ) a car.
4. You( <b>not see</b> ) the post office on your left.
5. He(not remember) her name.
6. Last week I (visit) some friends.
7.I(not enjoy) the film.I was disapointed.
8 I(not help) Tina last weekend because she wasn't there.

Eugenio Segarra Torregrosa 1 03183 Torrevieja (Alicante)

CONSELLERIA D'EDUCACIÓ, INVESTIGACIÓ, CULTURA I ESPORT

	re or weren't (10 points	),
1.Athe weather windy?		
B.No, it It sunny and hot.		
2.A.Where Lucia and David yesterday?		
B. They at the school.		
3.A. you angry that night?		
B.No,IItotally pleased.		
4.A Whyyou unhappy?		
B.Because her friends there.		
8). Complete the sentences with the phrases belo	ow (10 points)	
take photos walk to your sister's house		
do some sport run fast on out	baking a cake	looking after
do some sport run fast go out	baking a cake	looking after
1.Jane can .Sh	baking a cake ne's an excelent athlete.	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete.  my sister's children.	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete.  my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday.	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete.  my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday.	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt 4.We are your street pharmacy.	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete.  my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday. but there isn't a	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt 4.We are your street pharmacy.	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete.  my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday. but there isn't a	
1.Jane canSh  2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt  4.We areyour street by pharmacy.  5.You musn't in the must  6.My doctor says I must	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday. but there isn't a  seum.It's prohibited.	
1.Jane canSh 2.Can you come with me tonight?No, I'm  3. Why are youIt 4.We are your street pharmacy.	baking a cake  ne's an excelent athlete my sister's children. 's mymother's birthday. but there isn't a  seum.It's prohibited.	

Eugenio Segarra Torregrosa 1 03183 Torrevieja (Alicante)

CONSELLERIA D'EDUCACIÓ, INVESTIGACIÓ, CULTURA I ESPORT

### 9). Read the text and answer the questions. (15 points)

The Roman Empire began over 2000 years ago. During their empire, the Romans ruled most of Western Europe, including England and Wales (Britannia) and Spain(Hispania). All Roman towns had a wall and long, straight roads.

Roman towns usually had two main roads, one in a north-south direction, and one in a west-east direction. The two main roads met at the crossroads. Close to the close roads, there were an open square called the forum. In the forum there were usually shops, markets and government offices.

An aqueduct brought water into the town from rivers. Rich people lived in large houses outside the town. They had their own water supply. Poor people lived in apartments in the town center. They got their water from public fountains. The bath house was for bathing and exercise. It was also a social meeting place. Some bath houses had restaurants, game rooms, cafés and libraries.

1. What were the directions of the two main roads in Roman towns?
2. Where was the forum?
3. How did the Romans bring water to the town?
4. What did people do in bath houses?
5. What other meeting places were there in bath houses?

Eugenio Segarra Torregrosa 1 03183 Torrevieja (Alicante)